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LIGHTFOOT, FRANKLIN & WHITE ANNOUNCES 2020 SUMMER ASSOCIATE PROGRAM

July 5, 2020

Lightfoot, Franklin & White LLC is proud to welcome its 2020 class of summer associates. The group consists of
15 first-year and second-year law students from eight universities across the country.

“We are delighted to welcome this class of summer associates to our firm,” said Lightfoot managing partner
Melody Eagan. “While our program will be different this year with the precautions we are taking due to COVID-
19, we are excited to receive this bright group of students and anticipate a great summer law-firm experience.” 

The summer associates will work out of the firm’s Birmingham office, which has adopted sanitizing and social
distancing measures in accordance with CDC guidelines.

The members of Lightfoot’s 2020 summer associate class include:

First-year law students

Katelyn Carson, University of Alabama School of Law

Cassidy Keith, University of Alabama School of Law

Claire McDowell, University of Virginia School of Law

Nolen Moore, Duke University School of Law

Justin Park, Cornell Law School

Cole Schott, Vanderbilt University Law School

Solly Thomas, Cumberland School of Law

Jack Tucker, University of Virginia School of Law

Jesse Westerhouse, University of Alabama School of Law

Second-year law students

Molly Brannan, Vanderbilt University Law School

Ben Brown, Cumberland School of Law

Bri Buckner, University of Michigan Law School

Liz Harrison, Tulane University Law School

Tatum Jackson, University of Alabama School of Law

Sarah Rawls, Cumberland School of Law
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